
CITY OF NORWICH 
 

NOTICE 
 

Dated: May 4, 2021 
 

The regular meeting of the Norwich 
Commission for Persons with Disabilities 
scheduled for Thursday, May 6, 2021 at 

4:00 PM in  
Room 319 of City Hall has been  

CANCELLED. 
 

The next regular meeting is  
scheduled for Thursday,  

June 3, 2021 at 4:00 PM in  
Room 319 of City Hall. 

 
 
 


